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Hanson, David L - DNR

From: Hanson, David L - DNR
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2020 2:08 PM
To: Matt Burkhead
Cc: 'Dan Walls'; Robert Clark; Hanson, David L - DNR
Subject: RE: Sidewalk repair: 5821-5835 W. Silver Spring Drive, Milwaukee, WI

Good Afternoon Matt, 
 
This email serves as a notice to proceed with the sidewalk repair project at 5821-5835 W. Silver Spring Dr., Milwaukee. If 
you are considering additional changes beyond those described, a new request must be submitted to the DNR for review 
and approval. 
 
After the repair work has been completed, please submit final documentation that includes a summary of completed 
actions, documentation of any soil disposal activities and photographs of the new sidewalks. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this project, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
David L. Hanson 
Redevelopment Specialist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Southeast Region, Milwaukee Service Center 
2300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Dr. 
Milwaukee, WI 53212 
Phone: (414) 263-8680 
Fax: (414) 263-8550 
david.hanson@wisconsin.gov 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 
    

 

From: Matt Burkhead <matt@FourRiversCap.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2020 8:24 AM 
To: Hanson, David L - DNR <David.Hanson@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: 'Dan Walls' <dwalls@cplalaw.com>; Robert Clark <robert@fourriverscap.com> 
Subject: Sidewalk repair: 5821-5835 W. Silver Spring Drive, Milwaukee, WI 
 
Good morning, David- 
 
Hope all is well during this time of uncertainty. Attached is the sidewalk repair proposal and pictures of the repair spots. 
At your earliest convenience, can you please advise if the Landlord can proceed with the repair? 
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Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks. 
 
 
Matt Burkhead 
2311 Cedar Springs Rd., Suite 300  
Dallas, TX 75201 
P: 479.621.3987 
Matt@FourRiversCap.com  
FourRiversCap.com 

 
 


